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Harrison High

Reminder Don't forget to wear your school colors this Friday!

District Announcement
09/05/2018

Reminder to parents that school will end 2 hours early on Friday,
September 28th for district-wide teacher training.

The Message Center includes announcements are posted at a
school or district level. Click Show More to display additional
text for longer announcements. Announcements display based
on the timeline set by the creator and cannot be deleted or
archived.

Additionally, the Inbox displays messages sent to the parent,
including those from teachers.



